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﻿I object to this request of operating hours( licensing) at Ye Olde Bridge Inn, Oxton.
As I understand it is either 01.30 or 02.30, both of which are too late in this Conservation village! 
Midnight is late enough with music cut at 11 pm.
As neighbours who live less than 20metres from the venue, this extension request, will cause 
and encourage noise pollution. Not only from music, but from revellers, people talking/ shouting 
loudly, closing and opening of car doors, cars engines turning over, not to mention anti social 
behaviour at times !!
Already, customers, late at night can be heard from the top terrace area, using inappropriate 
language late at night.
Currently, Late night drinking also takes place(descreetly) by staff and members of the public.

Antony Kilford
Sent from my iPhone
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